



## KIRKHILL PARENT COUNCIL

## **SATURDAY 11<sup>TH</sup> JUNE 2022**

## 10am-1pm-FREE ENTRY

## **Dear Parents and Carers**

With just under 2 weeks till our big day, things are getting very busy organising attractions and activities, some firm favourites, some new & exciting ideas- we aim to shower thrills for all ages 0-100!

To make the event a success, we need **YOUR** support so please come along for some or all of the event, and bring your family and friends too. Remember all proceeds raised on the day by the Parent Council are used for the benefit of our school and its pupils.

We would also kindly request an <u>optional</u> donation of the following items to help support our ever popular tombola. Please send these in to school with your child on Friday 10th June

- ❖ P1 SCOTTISH EDIBLE TREATS E.G. SHORTBREAD/ TABLET/ TUNNOCKS/ IRN BRU
- ❖ P2 ANY BEVERAGE BOTTLE
- ❖ P3 Luxury home fragrance/toiletry item-candles: diffusers/bath and shower items
- ❖ P4 UNWANTED NEW (UNOPENED) TOY
- ❖ P5 Unopened chocolates/biscuits/other confectionary
- ❖ P6 Special blend teas/coffee/hot choc
- ❖ P7 ANY BEVERAGE BOTTLE

We will happily accept any other unwanted new item suitable as a raffle prize. For business donations, please request an official letter for raffle prizes from the PC.

Please do not send glass bottles/jars/alcohol with your child- we will appreciate these are handed in directly by an adult to the school office. We also appreciate items are within a reasonable Best before date/unopened/unused

We are also looking for unwanted cuddly and other toys, games, books for our pre-loved items stall- all second hand should be of good and reusable condition.

Calling all enthusiastic bakers- Please make & donate your treats for our home baking and tea room stalls. Why not go a step further and enter our Summer Dessert Challenge? Go on –Get your aprons on ©

We are still hoping for more helpers too – you do not need to be on the parent council to help out.

Laura, KPC vice Chair /Fundraising Lead and myself are on hand for any more information- please contact us through your class rep or by email <a href="mailto:kirkhillpcsec@gmail.com">kirkhillpcsec@gmail.com</a>

Warm wishes- Sidra (KPC Chair)